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April 29, 2009 
 
 
Sent via e-mail to:  
Linda.Dunwoody@veoliaes.com 
 
Ms. Linda Dunwoody 
Operations Manager 
Veolia ES Technical Solutions 
342 Marpan Lane 
Tallahassee, Florida 32305 
 
Dear Ms. Dunwoody: 
 
Enclosed is a copy of the report on the compliance inspections that were conducted at 
your facilities on March 16, 2009.  We found your facilities to be in compliance with the 
Used Oil Management Program and the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act.  This 
inspection did not address other areas of Department jurisdiction. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this program or the enclosed reports, please 
contact Melissa Woehle at 850/595-8360, extension 1251 or by e-mail at 
Melissa.Woehle@dep.state.fl.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jim Byer  
Hazardous Waste Section 
Supervisor 
 
JCB/mwr 
 
Enclosures:  Inspection Reports  
 
cc:  Lonnie A. Jenkins II, Jenkins.lonnie@epa.gov 
       Bheem Kothur, Bheem.Kothur@dep.state.fl.us 
       Phil Ditter, Phillip.Ditter@veoliaes.com 
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